
 
 

    
 

    
 
 

 
 
Bridge News: July 2012  
 

 Saturday 30th June: Bridge coffee morning at the Methodist church, 9.30-11.30am.  
Cakes and helpers welcomed though we hope to run it with our jet-lagged American 
friends! Other events during the week with our US team are: Picnic and Play at Danby 
Moors Centre after church on Sunday 1st July; Saltburn - Worship and Lord's Supper 
on the beach followed by fish & chips on July 3rd from 6pm; and they will be in 
schools and Bridge regular events during the week! Do come along and say 'hello' 
during their stay :)  

 The award-winning garden at Tudor Croft on Stokesley Rd will be open to the public 
on Sunday 1st July from 12 till 5pm.  Teas, crafts and plant sales will all be available.  
Proceeds to go to a number of local charities, including the Priory Project and the 
Bridge.  Families welcome. 

 You are warmly invited to our next Prayer Breakfast on Saturday 7th July at 8am at 
32 Thames Ave (kindly being hosted by Nick and Claire Wells of the GCF).   

 FoodStop: continues to be in demand.  We’re still pretty well off for savouries after 
collecting 700 items of food from Sainsbury’s and Laurence Jackson at the end of May 
– but we have less in the way of puddings (tinned fruit, sponge puddings, rice pudding, 
evaporated milk, jam, biscuits etc). 

 Costa coffee: The next Costa night will be on Tuesday 17th July from 6.45/7pm when 
will have the tissues ready to say farewell to Carlos and Charlotte.  Our next youth 
Costa will be on Friday 6th July, so come and get a coffee from about 6.30pm.  

 Everlasting: youth weekend 13th – 15th July – contact Hannah or Niki on 07737 
242540 if your teens would like to book a place. 

 Guiz Kidz / T.G.I. Sunday: there will be no sessions as such this month but a pre-
holiday club service will take place on the morning of Sunday 22nd July. 

 Summer Holiday Clubs: 23rd – 27th July – watch out for random lists of objects we’ll 
need you to collect (as ever!)  For the time being we do need jam jars, margarine/ice 
cream tub lids, plastic disposable plates, ribbons.  And if you have a child who would 
like to attend, ask us for a registration form. 

 Youth-worker vacancy: we have already told you about the Bridge part-time 
vacancy, but we can now tell you that the advert for a full-time lay-worker (with special 
emphasis on youth) at the Methodist church is now out, so let us know if you’d like an 
application form. 

 Soup and Roll: can volunteers let us know of any dates to avoid for the next rota 
please? (Aug-Oct) 

 
                                 God bless, Shona, Jenny and Charlotte <><    
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